To all the Staff and Faculty Members,

There is a new Copyright Release form that will be required for all copy/print jobs that have any materials in them that are copyright protected.  This form is stating that the materials that we are being asked to reproduce are either materials that fall under the Fair Use Act or are materials that you the customer has attained permission to reproduce.  If you did have to seek out permission to reproduce more than the Fair Use Act covers then you must provide the Copy Center with a copy of the written permission.


You may use the PDF provided with this statement to submit with your copy/print jobs, you can stop by the Copy Center for the forms and you can find the forms located at all of the pick-up locations as well.


Thank you all for your understanding and cooperation.  If you have any questions please do not hesitate to contact us here at the Copy Center.

Heather Kirkpatrick

Site Supervisor

Lewis & Clark Copy Center

503-768-7768

copyit@lcark.edu

